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Summary:

Mexican Undersecretary Pablo Campos Ortiz calls to ask if there is any information about
the rice and the beans that the Cuban government had acquired in Mexico and for
whose shipment Cuba had especially sent a Cuban boat, the “Bahia de Mariel”. It
appears that it has not yet been possible to authorize the dispatch of the merchandise.
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Wilson Center Digital Archive Translation - English

MEMORANDUM
Mexico, D. F., 7 November 1962

Undersecretary [Pablo] Campos Ortiz called the Undersecretary of Customs by phone
to ask him if he had any information about the rice and the beans that the Cuban
government had acquired in Mexico and for whose shipment Cuba had especially sent
a Cuban boat, the "Bahia de Mariel".

Mr. Moreno answered that, in effect, it appears that it has not yet been possible to
authorize the dispatch of the merchandise, that he has no more information, but that
he suggests speaking to the Undersecretary of Revenues [‘Ingresos'], Mr. Romero
Castañeda.

Campos Ortiz also referred in his conversation with the Undersecretary of Customs, to
the separate box consigned for Cuba that is to be dispatched in the "Bahia del
Mariel". In this respect Mr. Moreno said that this was a box that contained food
preserves and some machinery spare parts, and that the dispatch of said box had
already been authorized.

P.C.O. [Pablo Campos Ortiz]


